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Comments: I just read the article in the Anchorage Daily News titled "Forest Service shirks responsibility, allows

abuse of Prince William Sound".

 

The writer of the article made many factual errors regarding the situation on Forest Service lands in Prince

Williams Sound.

 

An example is when she states that "mink are trapped out on several islands", this is just one of many statements

that have no bearing in truth.

 

Please disregard comments by people like the writer who don't know what they are talking about, and especially

disregard people like her who attempt to mislead others.

 

Sincerely,

Mark Wagner 


